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Bid Questions and Responses 4 

1) Question: Do we need to acknowledge receipt of addendum in the LOR?

Response: The addendum should be signed at the bottom of the page and returned via 

email or attached to the LOR.

2) Question: Do we need to include pages 60-66 of the Non-Technical Specifications 

in the LOR?  If so, which ones?

Response: The Minimum Requirements Statement should be completed and 

returned with the LOR.  The FHP Cost Estimating should not be returned with the 

LOR. 

3) Question:  If we are prequalified with FDOT, do we need to include any of the  

pages from 38 to 66 of the Non-Technical Specifications in the LOR?  If so, which  

 ones?

Response:  If prequalified with FDOT, pages 38 – 66 of the Non-Technical 

Specifications are not required to be submitted with the LOR. 
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